
 
 
June 17, 2020  
  
Dear Colleagues and Learners, 
  
I hope that you are all enjoying the warmer weather this week — a confirmation that summer is 
officially arriving on Saturday and, with it, some positive news and events around our College. 
  
Last week, the Ontario government announced that we could resume in-person education on a 
limited basis, starting in July. This is most welcome news as it will allow us to help our learners 
in programs that support essential front-line, high labour-market demand areas. We are working 
with our government partners and following public-health guidelines in order to successfully 
open our doors again and we are very excited to welcome learners and faculty in Massage 
Therapy, Cardiovascular Technology, Diagnostic Cardiac Sonography, Diagnostic Medical 
Sonography, Welding and Fabrication Technician, Automotive Service Technician and Forestry 
back to our campuses. Not only will these programs produce graduates trained in critical areas, 
but they will also help us lay the groundwork for the return of more programs in the future. 
  
We also have two events coming up for our College community that will help us celebrate the 
arrival of a new season and new beginnings. The Summer Market will bring everyone together, 
virtually, in a fun and relaxed environment on Tuesday, June 30. Featuring our own faculty, 
staff, and friends of the College, this is a chance to support each other and our local community. 
There will be live music with country star Jason Blaine (an AC alumnus!), and many 
opportunities to connect and learn, whether you want to start your own herb garden, learn how 
to make a gourmet burger or ice cream, take a Zumba class or learn about wakeboarding, find 
out what’s going on in Ottawa this summer, or stroll through our virtual farmers’ market. I 
encourage everyone to join us for this unique event — you can find more information here. 
  
This Sunday will also be the summer solstice and we are making plans to mark this day, as well 
as National Indigenous Peoples Day and National Indigenous History Month, by exploring 
Indigenous culture. This is an opportunity for all of us to learn how Indigenous peoples celebrate 
this time, when days are longer and we are finally able to re-establish our connection to the 
earth and the natural world. On Friday, learners and employees are invited to enjoy tea and 
words of wisdom from Elder Barbara Dumont-Hill, a First-Nation Algonquin grandmother from 
the Kitigan Zibi Anishinabeg Reserve. She has served as an Elder for Algonquin College and 
the Mamidosewin Centre and will be sharing some thoughts about the solstice — everyone is 
welcome to join in and bring a cup of their favourite tea. You can find the Zoom meeting info 
here. Although the solstice takes place this weekend, we also plan to honour it with a second 
ceremony at a later date so that everyone can enjoy Father’s Day weekend with their families. 
We will share more details about this soon. 
  
I want to wish everyone a very happy Father’s Day as you celebrate and enjoy the beautiful 
weather that is in the forecast. Stay well and healthy, everyone. 
  

https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fnews.ontario.ca%2Fopo%2Fen%2F2020%2F06%2Fontario-unveils-a-plan-to-reopen-postsecondary-education.html&data=02%7C01%7Clacknec%40algonquincollege.com%7Cea18cb4342b3435a3e6f08d812c600f7%7Cec1bd9240a6a4aa9aa89c980316c0449%7C1%7C0%7C637279988922065433&sdata=DT0kxpQCJ%2F70l%2FjUkSLNu9d7F6p9egKyO%2BhWw22lKxQ%3D&reserved=0
https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.eventbrite.ca%2Fe%2Fsummer-market-tickets-109028695764&data=02%7C01%7Clacknec%40algonquincollege.com%7Cea18cb4342b3435a3e6f08d812c600f7%7Cec1bd9240a6a4aa9aa89c980316c0449%7C1%7C0%7C637279988922065433&sdata=bLtzLp8B6G4tpReXp1hG3cEqDfaFz3nDY4UpqhDHT5E%3D&reserved=0
https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Falgonquincollege.zoom.us%2Fj%2F92480097528%3Fpwd%3DNHpHb3RDQ3Qrc21vMGx3RXJYSmJDdz09&data=02%7C01%7Clacknec%40algonquincollege.com%7Cea18cb4342b3435a3e6f08d812c600f7%7Cec1bd9240a6a4aa9aa89c980316c0449%7C1%7C0%7C637279988922075424&sdata=SaYK7yRc5C3zUoEB8N9QSjSKNbjQaLAa9H8oZbiFb9c%3D&reserved=0


Sincerely, 
  

 
  
Claude Brulé 
President and CEO 
 
 


